
HB5015 
Co-Chairs Beyer and Gomberg and members of the committee,  

 

Thank you for allowing me to submit testimony in favor of HB5015. My name is Paul Philpott 

and I am a Union Carpenter, I reside in Rainier Oregon. The Bureau of Labor and Industries is 

essential to the construction industry as a safety net for workers and a resource to contractors. 

Their important work to assist workers in recovering compensation from wage and hour 

violations to helping contractors to stay in compliance with Oregon’s laws needs to be fully 

funded. I urge this committee to support HB5015 to fund BOLI and their mission to help 

workers and contractors in Oregon. 

 

Thank you. 


